
IN THE COUNTY COMMISSION OF NICHOLAS COUNTY, WV 

The County Commission of NICHOLAS County, sitting in regular session this 17t h  
day of November, 2021, does hereby ORDER the Clerk of this Commission to 
publish the following notice, as a Class 11-0 legal advertisement, in the Nicholas 
Chronicle. 

NOTICE 

Please be advised that on December 15, 2021, the NICHOLAS County 
Commission will consider the entry of an Order regarding changes in the 
magisterial districts, precincts, and polling place locations for NICHOLAS County. 
These changes are being made due to a shift in population in accordance with 
the most recent Census. This will be a permanent change effective with the May 
10, 2022, Primary Election. Any interested party may appear before the 
NICHOLAS County Commission during special meetings on November 30, 2021 
at Richwood City Hall at 6:00p.m. and December 1, 2021, at the Dining Hall at 
Nicholas Veterans Memorial Park at 6:00p.m. 

ENTERED this 17th day of November, 2021. 

Garrett Cole, President 

Lloyd Adkins, Commissioner 

,Air\--_____--------  
D. Craig Chapman, Commissioner 
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